Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS' AFFAIRS
Notice of Publication of 2017-2018 Annual Regulatory Plan

As required by Rule 120.74, F.S., the Florida Department of Veterans’ Affairs (FDVA) is providing notice that the FDVA’s Annual Regulatory Plan (ARP) was published on September 25, 2017. Interested parties may access the ARP on our website at http://floridavets.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/10/Annual-Regulatory-Plan-for-2017-2018-Fiscal-Year-.pdf or contact the following staff for further information: FDVA Office of General Counsel at (850)487-1533.
